
From: Soura, Christian
To: LeMoine, LeighLeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/5/2012 5:27:07 PM
Subject: Re: Friday, November 8th at 9:45 AM

No rush - we can discuss Monday - but how's the week after Thanksgiving look, esp that Monday? Thanks.


CLS


 

From: LeMoine, Leigh 

Sent: Friday, October 05, 2012 12:00 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: Friday, November 8th at 9:45 AM 

 

Christian-
 
We could do the announcement at ZEUS on Friday, November 8th at 9:45 AM.  Please let me know if that works, and 
I’ll confirm on the schedule.
 
Thanks,
Leigh
 
Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
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